May 31,2019

Larry and Janis Benz
1198 Turkey Point Road
Walsh, Ontario
Jjanis.benz@icloud.com

To whom it may concern,

Please accept this letter as formal confirmation of my support for Metalore Resources
Limited to construct a pipeline on my property, located within LOT 13, CONCESSION V,
Charlotteville Township, Norfolk County, 1198 Turkey Point Road for the purpose to supply
gas to the New Leaf Canada Inc. Walsh Facility, located on the south half of Lot 16,
Concession 5, Norfolk County with a municipal address of 1195 Charlotteville Road 5,
Simcoe, Ontario N3Y 4K1.

Armen Chilian, President of Metalore Resources Limited, has discussed the potential New
Leaf Walsh Facility Project back in January and again today. I’ve made him aware of the
area where piping could be installed and have been assured by Armen that installation will
not hinder future plans for the farm. I have no objections to, and am in full support of, the
New Leaf Walsh Facility Project, and the construction of a pipeline on my property for the
purposes of supplying natural gas to New Leaf.

Sincerely,

fos [P

Larry Benz



